
 

 

 
Abena Oppong-Asare MP 
House of Commons 
London 
SW1A 0AA 

10 January 2022 

Dear Abena, 
 
FINANCE BILL: CLAUSE 73 
 
Thank you for your question at the Finance Bill Public Bill Committee on 5 
January, in relation to Clause 73. You asked for additional detail on the 
regulations that we envisage making under that clause. 
 
The regulations, laid by DIT Ministers, will set out further detail regarding how 
transition reviews and reconsiderations of transition reviews called in by the 
Secretary of State will be conducted. This will include, but is not limited to, the 
publication of relevant material, how the Trade Remedies Authority will support 
the Secretary of State in her decision making and providing a right of appeal 
from called in decisions.   
 
I am copying this letter to the Chairs and other members of the Public Bill 
Committee, and am depositing a copy of this letter in the Library of the House. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

THE RT HON LUCY FRAZER QC MP 


